ALL INDIA BANK PENSIONERS & RETIREES CONFEDERATION
(AIBPARC)
C/O. INDIAN BANK OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION
2, GANESH CHANDRA AVENUE, KOLKATA — 700013
Tel: 033 22132429, Mobile: 9830403145

E-mail : aibparc@gmail.com

CIRCULAR NO. 36/2013 30" December, 2013.

For circulation among the members of the Governing Council of AIBPARC

Sub : Updation of information at year-end on various issues.

1. Negotiation Tier :

Our President, Shri K.V. Ahcarya, had different rounds of discussions with officials of the Banking
Department in course of which he was given to understand that a communication had been sent to IBA for
having dialogue with the organisation of Retirees and try to sort out their grievances within the provisions of
existing rules and Regulations. Immediately on receipt of the information, we represented before IBA to call
us for discussion. Till today, we have not received any oral confirmation from the end of IBA about receipt of
any such instruction. It might be a ploy to delay the process. Still our simultaneous efforts are going on with
IBA and government to raise our issues.

2.  Steps taken by Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances and Pensions, Government of India.

A representation of AIBPARC containing all the issues was submitted to the above deportment on
20" November, 2013. The said representation has been forwarded to the Banking Department with the
request to “examine the issues as per extent rules/orders” and to inform us accordingly. The time limit
suggested for information is 60 days. If the delay in response is beyond 60 days (i.e. beyond 8" February,
2014), we shall again take it up with the department concerned.

3. Issue of Pre-01.11.1986 Retirees :

Since the birth of the organisation, we have repeatedly represented the pathetic plight of the above-category
of officers before IBA and Government. The issue has also been incorporated in our Charter of Demands.
There has been a welcome development in this regard. There has been a hike which will take effect from
1* December, 2013. Government is nowhere involved in the decision — making process as contended by an
organisation of Retirees. The issue has been passed in the meeting of the Managing Committee of IBA and
guidelines to all the Banks will be sent soon. We shall reproduce the guidelines in full. Till the moment,
please hold patience. As a responsible organisation, we have to percolate after check and recheck of
information.

With best wishes,
Yours faithfully,

(S.R. SEN GUPTA)
GENERAL SECRETARY



